
Internet Safety Webinars       Scoil Chaitríona 

 
Today is Safer Internet Day. 
As parents it is very important that you are aware of the potential 
dangers that exist online. We would like to share with you some 
upcoming Webinars which are free to register for and join.  
 
 
Supporting Children Online - February 7th @ 8pm 
Webwise in partnership with the National Parents Council Primary are 
delighted to organise an Online Safety Webinar for parents of young 
children. The webinar will discuss the opportunities and risks for children 
online, offer practical advice to support parents and answer some 
frequently asked questions. The Apple team will also provide a short 
explainer on Parental controls and some key safety features. 
This webinar will take place on Tuesday, February 7th at 8pm. 
Register Now 
  
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This link below is for a webinar which will be a general talk about keeping 
your children safe online. This link allows you to register and you can also 
watch previous recordings Avril Ronan has made. 
 
https://www.trendmicro.com/internet-safety/eventsie 
This webinar will take place on Tuesday, February 7th at 7:30pm. 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
This link is focused more towards online gaming and is suited for parents 
of children aged 8-13. 
 
https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/to-game-or-not-to-game-a-free-online-
internet-safety-session-for-parents-tickets-504786689577 
 
This webinar will take place on Tuesday, February 7th at 8pm. 
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